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Camden Kids Talk   

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
 
This year our Nursery team have been involved in an 
exciting project called Camden Kids Talk.  The aim of the 
project is to boost communication and language skills in 
Nursery aged children across Camden.  We feel the tips 
and ideas will benefit the whole school community as 
well.    
 
Each week we will be sharing a ‘top 10 tip’ in the newsletter and on posters around school.  
You may have seen them advertised at your local library or children’s centre also.   
 
One of the tips is to put phones and tablets away and try to spend more time connecting 
and playing with your child.  We’d like to help foster this in school as well and are going to 
ask that phones are kept in pockets or bags during drop off and pick up.   We ask that you 
try and utilise this time chatting with your child and connecting with them about their day.   
 
Research tells us that responsive and consistent adult interactions, that change as the child’s 
communication develops, has a massive impact on both their academic success and well-
being.   
 
If you would like to know more, please feel free to ask Nic and Rebecca in Nursery or Beth in 
Reception and please keep an eye out for the top tips in the newsletter.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Beth Cleine 
Reception Teacher  
EYFS Lead 
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